9 TE RUNANGA O
TOA RANGATIRA

Porirua
@Assembly

Would you like to be part of shaping the future for our mokopuna in Porirua?

To Connect - To Discuss - To Act

Ngati Toa Rangatira and the wider Porirua Community are working on an exciting new
community project, the Porirua Assembly on Climate (the Assembly) in which a group of
everyday people will take part in discussions to address the question:

Learning to live with Porirua’s changing world together:
How do we connect and respond as our climate changes?

The Porirua Assembly is harnessing the power of our community to drive local change. It's
an opportunity for everyday people from all walks of life to be part of shaping the future for
our mokopuna here in our city/home.

This is an invitation to register your interest in being selected for the Assembly.

Approximately 50 everyday people from age 15 will be selected via a fair and transparent
process that will ensure the participants reflect the Porirua community. Rangatahi and
Tamariki will have ways to participate, through schools, in a Rangatahi wananga taking place
before the Assembly, and at the Assembly itself.

No prior knowledge is needed to join the assembly. Participants will hear from experts, learn,
discuss and prepare recommendations that will be handed directly to local and regional
decision makers and Porirua’s own Community Leaders’ Forum. .

The Assembly will meet over 4 sessions — the 15" and 22™ of February, and the 15" and
29" of March 2025.

These are in-person meetings to be held at Pataka. We can provide some financial
assistance with travel or care responsibilities if needed. To be eligible for selection as a
Participant, you must be able to come to all of these meeting times.

To register your interest, check out www.ngatitoa.iwi.nz/poriruaassembly
scan the QR code, or call Sherryn on 0274 516 956 to do a short survey.

We will be at community events over the next few weeks to talk about the
Assembly, so go to the website to get more details. Also, if you need
assistance or have questions, you can contact us on our email at
porirua.assembly@ngatitoa.iwi.nz or call Sherryn on 0274 516 956.

If you are selected and attend all sessions, you will be eligible to receive a $400
Prezzy card, or equivalent, as a thank you for your time and input.



